Town of Raymond
Tassel Top Board of Directors
May 18, 2010 at 6:00 PM in the main cabin at Tassel Top Park
Attendees: Bob Metz, Wendy Thoren, Sue Lamarre, Steve Crockett, Amy Farmer

The minutes from the last meeting were reviewed and approved.

New Business:
1. Susan and Bob reported that the miniature golf project is not feasible, as astro-turf is too expensive.

2. Susan reported that tarring the entrance road may be too expensive. Sue was not able to secure grants
to help with funding this project. Nathan resurfaced the entry road and treated it to hold down the dust.

3. Bob will be in touch with Tom Noonan regarding accessing the lake for the ice derby. He will remind
Tom that this request needs to be made in writing each year.

4. Susan reported that Associated Septic is scheduled to deliver 3 wheelchair accessible porta-potties this
summer.

5. Approval was given to offer seasonal bike passes for guests of the park. The price will be $40 per bike
for the season. The pass will be attached to the bike’s handlebar.

6. Sue described some of the projects she hopes to complete this summer, including installing tongue and
groove in the gatehouse, extending the breakwater, and purchasing new picnic tables. Approval was
given for Sue to purchase these at her discretion.

7.Sue reported that she may host an Open House at the beginning of the season.

8. Sue reported that she purchased a new freezér for the snack shack. She and Barry have done
landscaping, rebuilt trails, and trimmed trees. Sue’s husband took new photos of the park, and will have

them added to the Tassel Top website. Sue’s acquaintance Carol will install the nature signs on the nature
trail. Sue has hired this year’s staff.

9. Opening day is set for May 28, 2010.

10. Approval was given for Sue to lower the rate for the cabin rental by $100 at her discretion, in an effort
to rent the cabin more this summer.

11. Approval was given for Sue to provide day passes as awards for the Raymond Village Library Summer
Reading Program.

12. Sue revised the cabin rental agreement. Clarification of the revisions is needed for these minutes.
13. The next meeting of the Tassel Top Board will be held in September after the season ends.

Respectfully submitted,
Amy Farmer



